
 
CITY OF LAPEER 

PLANNING COMMISSION 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 

Please take notice that the regular March 2017 meeting date of the City of 
Lapeer Planning Commission has been rescheduled to be held at 6:30 p.m. on 
Thursday, March 16, 2017 in the commission chambers of Lapeer City Hall, 576 
Liberty Park, Lapeer, Michigan.   
 
 
Posted:  February 15, 2017 


